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ACTION REQUEST REPY RESPONSE  
 

 
TO:  Public Service Commission 

 
FROM:  Division of Public Utilities: 
   Chris Parker, Director, 
   Artie Powell, Energy Manager 
   Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 
   Doug Wheelwright, Technical Consultant 
     
DATE: November 12, 2013 

 
RE: Purchase Power Agreement between PacifiCorp, dba Rocky Mountain Power, and 

Kennecott Utah Copper LLC, (Smelter) Docket No. 13-035-153.  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION (Approve as Amended) 

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Commission approve as 

amended the Non-Firm Purchase Power Agreement (Agreement) between PacifiCorp 

(Company) and Kennecott Utah Copper LLC.  On November 8, 2013, the Company filed 

amended pricing to the original Agreement. This amended pricing is consistent with the 

Division’s recommendation in its October 24, 2013 memorandum in this docket. Therefore the 

Division now recommends approval of this Agreement with the amended pricing.  

 

cc:  Michele Beck, Committee of Consumer Services 
 Cheryl Murray, Committee of Consumer Services 
 Dave Taylor, PacifiCorp 
 Paul Clements, PacifiCorp 
 Daniel Solander, PacifiCorp 
 William Evans, Parsons Behle and Latimer, attorney for Kennecott 


